


The proposed development is alarmingly close to our residential properties in an already
established Canberra suburb. It in no way meets set back standards, whether this be 1km or
5km away from residential development.

Environmental impacts

I understand some heavy metals and pollutants can contaminate the surrounding area upon
the decommissioning of solar sites, but also as the panels age.

This issue should not be dismissed. The contamination would directly impact residents
who use the area for walking their dogs, exercise and where the kids play (as mentioned
earlier).

I thank you for considering my concerns. I support clean energy, but consider that
Wallaroo is not the appropriate site because of the extremely close proximity to our
established suburb.

I have copied in the members of the ACT electorate, as it is important that members of the
ACT government have visibility of the NSW proposals that directly impacts ACT
residents.

Sincerely,

Rhyl Maddock
.
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